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Comments: I am writing to express my strong thoughts regarding considerations I feel are critical around the

Stibnite Gold project. I am an Idaho resident, physician, and mother of 3. We love the Salmon river, and recreate

frequently in the area affected. I strongly urge the Forest Service to prevent water contamination from heavy

metals and acid mine drainage, and if this is possible in the South Fork headwaters, then this project should NOT

go forward. In addition, the Forest Service MUST investigate ways of storing tailings and waste rock in order to

protect spawning habitat. The natural beauty, clean air and water are our GREATEST resources. They draw

millions of dollars of tourism to the state, as well as attract citizens who contribute to the economy and lifeblood

of Idaho. I urge you to consider these issues strongly


